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List of core courses – Human Values 
 

SL 
No 

Program Name 
Sem 

Course 
code Course Name Thrust Area Description 

 
 
 
1 

 

All UG 
Programs 

 
 
2 

 
 
EN2CC03 

 
 
Issues that Matter 

 
 
Human Values 

World peace and 
tolerance towards each 
other. Unique qualities 
of women especially 
mothers 

 
2 

 
All UG 
Programs 

 
1 

 
EN1CCT01 

 
Fine Tune Your 
English 

 
Human Values 

Etiquettes to be 
followed in letter 
writing, CV 
preparation and 
conversations. 

 

3 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) & 
 B.Com Taxation 

 

1 

 

CO1CMT01 

 
Banking & 
Insurance 

 

Human Values 

Topics cover Rights and 
Obligations of Banker 
& Customer, Banker 
customer relationship 
and principle of  
insurance 

4 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

2 CO1CRT04 
Financial 
Accounting-1I Human Values 

Topics include 
Indian Accounting 
Standards, 
partnership   deed. 

 
5 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
2 

 
CO2CRT05 

 
Business 
Regulatory 
Framework 

 
Human Values 

 
Topics include legal 
ethics of business 

Criterion 1: Curricular Aspects       
 

1.3.1     - Institution integrates cross cutting issues relevant to Gender, 
Environment and Sustainability, Human Values and Professional Ethics into 

the Curriculum. 
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6 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
2 

 
CO2CRT21 

 
Business 
Management 

 
Human Values 

Role of Values in 
Performance 
Appraisal, 
Motivation and 
Leadership 

 
7 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
3 

 
CO3CRT07 

 
Corporate 
Accounting-I 

 
Human Values 

Companies Financial 
Statements, issue of 
share, voting right, 
marriage          
contract 

 
8 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
3 

 
CO3CRT09 

 
Financial 
Markets and 
Operations 

 
Human Values 

It includes SEBI 
guidelines, 
speculative trade 
activities, 
shareholders interest 

 
9 

 
B.Com (Taxation) 

 
3 

 
CO3OCT01 

 
Goods & Services 
Tax 

 
Human Values 

 
Filing of GST Returns, 
appeal 

 
 
10 

 
B.Com(Computer 
Applications) 

 
 
3 

 
CO3CT0 2 

 
Information t 
Technology for 
Business 

 
 
Human Values 

*E-waste and green 
computing and health 
issue, *cyber addiction 
and cybercrime, 
*cyber 
ethics 

 
11 

B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
4 

 
CO4CRT11 

 
Corporate 
Accounting -II 

 
Human Values 

Financial 
Statements of 
Insurance and 
Banking Companies, 
order of payment 

 
12 

B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
5 

 
CO5CRT14 

 
Cost Accounting -I 

 
Human Values 

 
Topics include labor 
costing and cost control 

 
13 

B.Com(Computer 
Applications) &  
B.Com Taxation 

 
5 

 
CO5CRT15 

Environment 
Management 
& Human 
Rights 

 
Human Values 

The paper focuses on 
rights on women, 
focuses 
on environment 
factors, human rights 

 
14 

 
M.com (Finance       
& Taxation) 

 
1 

 
CM010102 

 
Organisational 
Behavior 

 
Human Values 

It includes Individual 
behavior, personality, 
values, perception etc. 
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15 

 
M.com (Finance       
& Taxation) 

 
2 

 
CMO10201 

Advanced 
corporate 
accounting 

 
Human Values 

Bankruptcy and 
insolvency, order 
of payment 

 
16 

 
M.com (Finance       
& Taxation) 

 
2 

 
CM010202 

 
Human Resource 
Management 

 
Human Values 

It includes 
motivation, 
leadership &  
employee 
satisfaction. 

 
17 

 
M.com (Finance       
& Taxation) 

 
4 

 
CM010401 

Advanced Cost & 
Management 
Accounting 

 
Human Values 

Optimum utilization of 
resources in marginal 
costing, transfer of 
pricing, cost control. 

 
18 

 
M.com (Finance       
& Taxation) 

 
4 

 
CM800401 

Personal 
investment & 
Behavioural 
Finance 

 
Human Values 

It include types of 
personal investment 
& behavioral factors 

 
 

19 

 
 

BBA 

 
 

3 

 
 

BA3CRT11 

 
 
Human Resource 
Management 

 
 

Human Values 

The course covers 
various human values 
in recruitment process, 
training, motivatio n 
and ethical practices 
in performance 
appraisal system. 

 
 

20 

 
 

BBA 

 
 

4 

 
 

BA4CRT18 

 
 

Entrepreneurship 

 
 

Human Values 

The course discusses 
government programs 
to support 
entrepreneurship. 

 
 
 
21 

 
 
 
BBA 

 
 
 
5 

 
 
 
BA5CRT21 

 
 

Organizationa
l Behavior 

 
 
 
Human Values 

The course discusses 
various theories of 
leadership, motivation 
and personality which 
facilitate the 
individuals to pursue 
human values and 
behave ethically in 
organization. 



   SAINTGITS 

COLLEGE OF APPLIED SCIENCES 

 

 

 
 

22 

 
 

BBA 

 
 

6 

 
 

BA6PRP31 

 
 
Management 
Project 

 
 

Human Values 

The project topics 
cover consumer 
behavior, factors 
influencing consumer 
behavior, buying and 
selling strategies, 
branding 
etc. 

 
23 

 
BA (Corporate 
Economics) 

 
6 

 
EC6CRT05 

Entrepreneurship 
Development & 
Strategic 
Management 

 
Human Values 

Signifies women 
empowerment, 
characteristics & traits 
for an entrepreneur. 
Analyses meaning of 
strategy and 
entrepreneurial growth 

 
24 BA (Corporate 

Economics) 

 
6 

 
EC6CRT07 

Economics of 
Human Resource 
Management 

 
Human Values 

Concept of performance 
appraisal and theories 
of motivation. 

 
 
 
 
 
25 

 
 
 
 

BA (Corporate 
Economics) 

 
 
 
 
 
5 

 
 
 
 
 
EC5CRT09 

 
 
 
 

Environmental 
Economics 

 
 
 
 
 
Human Values 

Declaration of women 
rights, Concept of 
ecosystem and 
pollution. Deals with 
biodiversity, 
conservation        and 
sustainable 
development. 
Environment policies 
and legislations to be 
followed by companies. 
Need of public 
awareness and 
importance of human 
rights. 

 

26 

 
BA (Corporate 
Economics) 

 

4 

 

EC4CRT07 

 
Development 
Issues of the 
Indian Economy 

 

Human Values 

Studies about pollution 
control policy and 
property rights. 
Different theories 
related to poverty and 
development. 
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27 

 

BA (Corporate 
Economics) 

 
 
4 

 
 
EC4CRT09 

 

Monetary 
Economics II 

 
 
Human Values 

Role of banking 
financial 
intermediaries and 
liquidity preference 
of people- signifies 
the money 
management ability 
of people. 

 
28 BA (Corporate 

Economics) 

 
3 

 
EC3CRT06 Indian Economy & 

Reforms - I 

 
Human Values 

Studies population 
policy, green revolution 
and concept of growth 
and development. Role 
of NGOs, factors 
affecting economic 
development of a 
country. 

 
 
29 

 
BA (Corporate 
Economics) 

 
 
2 

 
 
EC2CRT08 

 
Financial 
Administration 

 
 
Human Values 

Concepts of public 
debt management, 
fiscal federalism, 
importance of freedom 
and discretion to use 
powers. 

 
 
 
30 

 
 
 
BCA 

 
 
 
 4 

 
 
 
CA4CRT11 

 
 
System Analysis & 
Software 
Engineering 

 
 
 
Human Values 

This course helps the 
students to respect 
human values and take 
notice of the 
professional ethics in 
our day to day 
activities, thereby 
inculcating strong 
human relationships 
among us. 

 
31 

 
BCA 

 
 5 

 
CA5CRT15 

 
IT and Environment 

 
Human Values 

In this subject students 
can learn about human 
rights and Indian 
Constitution in      
detail. 

 
32 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
1 

 
ST1CMT21 

 
Basic Statistics 

 
Human values 

Topics includes- 
Analyzing the various 
aspects and categorizing 
samples based on 
society. 
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33 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
1 

 
PY1CRT01 

 
Foundations and 

methods of 
psychology 

 
Human values 

Topics includes- marital 
counseling, and ethical 
standards in counseling 
and research methods in 
psychology. 

 
34 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
1 

 
PY1CMT02 

 
Body systems and 

behavior 

 
Human values 

Topic include- 
Basic emotions and its 
theories 

 
35 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
2 

 
EN2CCT04 

 
Savoring the classics 

, 
Human Values 

Classical literature canon 
reflecting societal 
sustenance. Human 
relationship and 
acceptance in society 

 
36 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
2 

 
PY2CRTO4 

 
Basic cognitive 

processes 

 
Human values 

 

Topics includes – 
Emotion, emotional 
intelligence 
 

 
37 

 
B.Sc. Psychology 

 
2 

 
HN2CCT02 

 
Short stories and 

novels 

 
Human values 

Topics includes- 
Basic human values like 
truth, honesty, loyalty, 
love and peace 

38 B.Sc Psychology  3 PY3CMT08 Neurophysiology of 
Behaviour- Paper II 

Human Values To understand brain 
behaviour relationship 

39 B.Sc Psychology  4 PY4CMT11 Bio physiology of 
behaviour 

Human Values To understand the 
physiological basis of 
basic processes 

40 B.Sc Psychology  5 PY5CRT 14 Foundations of 
organizational 

behaviour 

Human values To familiarize and learn 
concept of human 
organizations and 
behaviour in 
organizations. To 
introduce topics like 
Leadership, Motivation, 
Power, Conflict, 
Negotiation, in 
organizations and to 
learn strategies to 
Manage organizations 
more effectively. 

41 B.Sc Psychology 5  PY5CRT15 
  

Environmental 
Psychology and 
Human Rights 

Human Values Role of individual in 
conservation of natural 
resources, role of an 
individual in prevention 
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of pollution, 
environment and 
human behaviour, 
Rights for children and 
women, declarations 
for women and 
children. 
-Natural resources, 
ecosystems, 
biodiversity and its 
conservation, 
environmental 
pollution, social issues 
and environment, 
environmental 
psychology, 
environmental 
perception, cognition, 
values and beliefs. 
  

42 B.Sc Psychology   
6 

  
PY6CRT16 

Psychology of 
Maladaptive 
Behaviour 

Human Values To know the causal 
pattern and the 
different therapeutic 
techniques in the 
management of 
personality, somatic 
symptom and 
dissociative disorders. 
To acquaint  the 
symptoms of childhood 
disorders, substance 
dependence and 
neurocognitive 
disorders. 

43 B.Sc Psychology  6   
PSY6 CRT17 

MANAGING 
BEHAVIOR IN 

ORGANIZATION 

Human Values Nature of social 
responsibility, Law and 
social responsibility. 
The nature of 
Managerial Ethics, 
Sources of ethics, 
moral development, 
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Managerial ethics. 
Ethical and unethical 
managerial 

44 B.Sc Psychology   
6 

  
 PY6CB01 

  
  

  
Theory and 
Practice of 
Counselling 

Human values Counselling ethics, 
counsellor 
characteristics, 
Empathy, unconditional 
positive regard, 
congruence 

 
 


